
DAVID HUNTER McALPIN 
POST OFFICE BOX 670 

PRINCETON, NEW JERSEY 08540

June 2, 1977

Dear Eliot,

Thanks for yours of May 2nd.

Both Weston Naef and Peter Bunnell are expecting to see 
you, but I do not believe that dates are yet fixed.
After you have talked with them and have heard from the 
Cronin Gallery in Texas please keep me posted.

Prom June 30th until July 16th we will be in Europe on 
a tour with the Priends of the Princeton Art Museum. 
After we return we expect to be at Hewitt Lake, Minerva, 
Essex County, New York 12851 from about July 20th until 
September 7th.

Since Lee Witkin moved to the Puller building at Madison 
Avenue and 57th Street he has been having a series of 
photographic exhibitions. I have been to several of the 
openings, which were heavily attended.

There was another opening last night at the Light 
Gallery, 724 Pifth Avenue, for Ansel Adams. I was 
unable to attend the opening, but I know that their 
exhibitions attract a large following.

All best wishes.

Sincerely

DHMcA:rlw


